
 

 
Autumn Term 2021 

 

 

 

Welcome to all of our new children and families who have joined us this year. Welcome back all of the 

children and families who joined us last year. It lovely to see you all and I hope you are all excited and 

ready for an amazing year ahead. Superstars Early Years Unit is a wonderful place to be and Moon class 

are clearly enjoying exploring all of the areas and learning our routines.  

We look forward to working with you all. 

The Early Years Team 

Yoga   
We take part in yoga and 

relaxation and breathing activities 

in class. 

We do not require PE kits. 

However, please encourage your 

child to practise  taking off and 

putting on shoes and socks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATION, LANGUAGE & LITERACY   

We will continue to develop our story knowledge and our story telling 

skills this term. We will be developing skills of oral story-telling, 

using pictures as prompts. 

Sharing books at home and talking about what happens in the 

pictures is a great way for you and your child to learn and have fun 

together. Find a quiet place in the house and develop a love of books. 
 

 
 Class Dojo 

If you haven’t signed up to 

Class Dojo yet, please do. 

We can post pictures, add 

photos and share what we are 

doing in class. 

          

HELPING AT HOME   

In the Moon class, we are encouraging the children to be more 

independent. Please continue to help your children with these skills: 

1. Managing clothing – putting on and taking off coats, jumpers, 

socks, shoes. 

2. Singing counting rhymes and songs. 

3. Taking turns and being able to wait for a go. 

Please look at our website for new things you can do at home and when 

outside. These are fun activities that do not cost anything but are 

lots of fun! 

 
MATHEMATICS  

We continue to focus on number and counting objects this term. We will be singing lots of number 

rhymes and songs and using resources to find out how many things we have, how many are left and 

understanding the term “altogether”. We are using our fingers to show how many we have. We are also 

developing our size vocabulary and linking this to our story telling. 
 

TOPIC  

Our topic is “Helping Hands”. We are learning about people who help us at home, people who help us in 

school and people who help us in the wider community. We have already met the new PCSO Team and we 

have had an amazing visit from Joe and Dan from the Ambulance service.  

 


